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Dear Members of the Committee: 
 
My name is Yuliana M.  I want to share with you my worries about immigrant access to the police.  I live 
in Windsor Mill in Baltimore County.  I support the Trust Act, because we want to live in peace and not 
be afraid that if we have an emergency and call the police that they will then call ICE.  We are 
immigrants, not criminals.  We came here to work to give a better life to our families, especially to our 
children who are here studying to be someone in life. 
 
We pay taxes like all Americans.  We work hard to bring food to our house.  We don’t want to go 
through the same thing that others have experienced being separated from their children, especially us 
single mothers.  We are the only people that our children have.  We don’t want to be separated.  That’s 
my biggest reason to ask you, Mr. Benjamin, to say “YES” to the Trust Act.  Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Yuliana M., Baltimore County 
Resident of Windsor Mill, MD 


